EXHIBIT C

AT&T Communications of Ohio, Inc. (AT&T) is filing this application to remove PUCO No. 5 Custom Network Services from the Commission’s records.  These services were detariffed May 19, 2011 in Case No. 11-2963-TP-ATA.  All services in PUCO No. 5 were moved to the AT&T Communications of Ohio, Inc. Service Guide at that time and can be found at http://serviceguide.att.com/servicelibrary/ext/aslstate.cfm?state=OH#
Customers were noticed that these services were detariffed and moved to the Service Guide as stated in Exhibit C of Case No. 11-2963-TP-ATA.

There is no longer any content in PUCO No. 5 and therefore the tariff should be removed in its entirety from the Commission’s records.  There is an Exhibit B cover page but no pages for this reason.
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